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Implementation of the Headquarters Agreement 
 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

1.   The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) took note of the statement made by the 
representative of the Host Government confirming that construction work for the new conference 
facilities and offices for the secretariat in Bonn, Germany, is scheduled to be completed by 2010 and 
2011, respectively.  The SBI heard with appreciation that the Host Government has dedicated a unit 
within its administration to provide diplomatic advice and support to United Nations offices and 
personnel.   

2.   The SBI took note of the statement by the Executive Secretary, in which he expressed his general 
satisfaction with the implementation of the Headquarters Agreement and his desire that UNFCCC staff 
will remain under one roof at the current premises until the new offices are completed.   

3.   The SBI expressed its appreciation for the efforts made so far and encouraged the Host 
Government to further advance the implementation of the planned construction.  It invited the Host 
Government and the Executive Secretary to report to it at its thirtieth session (June 2009) on further 
progress made on the implementation of the Headquarters Agreement.   
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